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We hope you have had a great weekend!

If you would like to receive a copy of our weekly newsletters in an
alternate language then please email your request to :

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk
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A huge shout out to our superstar duo,
Leighton, our Head Boy, and Macie Rose, our

Head Girl, for cutting the ribbon on our
lovely new school library! We can’t wait to

cosy up and dive into our favourite books in
this magical reading space. 📚✨

We would also like to introduce you to
‘Buddy Bear’ our new school reading friend.

He has settled in very well and loves
listening to the children read.
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Jenny’s class are very proud of
Aadam, who was a fantastic

Scientist last week, making some
excellent predictions for their

Science experiment.

Amazing work Aadam!

We are very proud of Ariz ,for his fantastic work in all his
lessons last week .

Well Done Ariz! 
Kyle did some
fantastic work

during Food
Technology,

independently
exploring

different ways
of making

eggs.

Eggcellent
work Kyle! 

Well done to Rehaan
for always being very
helpful to staff, and

for being eager to
learn in every lesson.

Sophie has been
working very hard,

independently
bouncing on the

trampoline in her
rebound sessions.

A huge well
done to Ollie for

his fantastic
Phonics work!



CHILDREN

Tuesday 28th January

3 - 7th February

Thursday 23rd January

Friday 7th February
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STAFF

Aisling’s Class - Freddie and Zach

Katie’s Class – Harvey

Samantha’s Class – Mason

Rebecca’s Class - Ariz

Laura’s Class – Henry

Adam’s Class – Hussain

Julie’s Class -Sophie

 Michael’s Class - Rehaan

Courtney’s Class -Ashley

Josh’s Class– Isla

  Alex’s Class - Kyle

Jenny’s Class - Aadam

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Mia
No Birthdays

Children’s Mental Health
 Week

Chill and Chat

Safer Internet Day

Blackpool Residential
meeting

NSPCC Number Day

Staff Development

Wednesday 15th January -

Wednesday 22nd January -

Wednesday 29th January -

Wednesday 5th February

Infection control training

Planning and Assessment

Online Safety updates

Evidence Me updates

Tuesday 11th February

Friday 14th February School closes for half 
term
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Roblox, Ambitious about Autism and internetmatters.org have put
together a free webinar for parents and people supporting children

who are neurodivergent, to help keep themselves safe online,
especially when gaming. This will be on 29th January 2025 from
7.30-8.30pm and you will need to register to watch it but it is

completely free of charge and will cover topics such as 'Life online
for vulnerable young people',  'Online Safety' and 'Roblox                  

Safety Features'. Please click on the link below to register. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk

ta

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/game-on-supporting-neurodivergent-children-in-the-online-world-tickets-1109313168549?fbclid=IwY2xjawH7B39leHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHUdw6q0bYMmOqwNAYjYMTle7rD_5B749QRYfb11nztv85hRgn2M4avKLcg_aem_B2dtagC2lC0sXi8-9RxOug















